Ponte Vedra Sharks Booster Club
Meeting Minutes
April 4, 2023- PVHS Media Center

Call to order by Stephanie Cills at 7:02 PM
Attendance:
Stephanie Cills- President, General Boosters
Dipak Rajhansa- Treasurer and Girls Indoor Volleyball
Steve Smith- Treasurer Candidate
Mike Harrison- Athletic Director
Karen Macko- Cheerleading
Dawn Jacobs- Dance
Linda White- XC
Susanne Gainer-Track and Field and Boys Lacrosse
Sharon Grant-Track and Field
Katie Hitchcock-Boys Soccer
Dave McCann- Girls Soccer
Nicole Johnson-Boys Volleyball
Karen Hughes- Weightlifting
Alexa Christoforatos- Girls Wrestling


Officer Reports:
PRESIDENT- Stephanie informed the group of the upcoming deadline 4/6 for the Baker Scholarship. The deadline has passed for the Laurin scholarship. 

We are revising our booster membership packages for the 2023-2024 school year, we have added some levels and made pricing adjustments for others.  New packages will roll out June 1st.

We have a new platform for teams to manage their own websites, called Teamtopia. Cross Country became the first team to adopt.

Elections for booster board are next month. We are seeking volunteers/nominations for all positions. Our membership and fundraising directors are both stepping down.

TREASURER- Dipak informed the group that the current General Booster Balance is $46,998.  

Director Report:
ATHELETIC DIRECTOR- Mike shared that there have been no changes to coaching staffs from any to the sports. 

The track replacement project is on schedule; they meet with the project managers on 4/29: anticipating an October completion date. 

Mike is working with Dr. O to figure out a way to keep our practice fields green.  They are working on a Principle Initiated Plan (PIP) to submit to the SJCSD.  

Ponte Vedra High School will be hosting districts for boy’s lacrosse.


Liaisons updated the group on their team’s activities.

The next General Booster Meeting will be held on Monday, May 1, 2023

Meeting was adjourned at 7:57 PM
